
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

AFTER TODAY’S SERVICE 
The kids are invited to come join the fun at our Easter egg candy hunt 
which will be outdoors (indoors if the weather doesn’t cooperate); there’s 
also a petting zoo (that will be outdoors!). 

DISTRICT ASSEMBLY 
Please keep the upcoming April 24-26 District Assembly at Mountain 
View Church of the Nazarene (Olympia) in your prayers. Our delegates 
Brandon & Cristy Gilden and Pastor Sarah Lindner will be attending. 
Opening worship service will be livestreamed on Sunday, April 24 at 
6pm. 

BOARD MEETING 
The next church board meeting is scheduled for this Thursday, April 21 
at 6:30pm (search committee meets first). 

SUMMER CAMP DATES 
Kids: July 11-15;   Jr. High: July 18-22;   Sr. High: August 8-12 

Registration is now open, so please contact Cristy Gilden for more infor-
mation. Early bird registration closes April 30th. 

AFRICA MISSION TRIP 
The Work & Witness missions trip fundraiser originally scheduled for 
April 27 has been deferred to a later date. More info to come! 

PRAYERS REQUESTED 
Please keep the church board, the search team, and the staff in your 
prayers as they seek to faithfully and prayerfully follow God’s will dur-
ing this interim period and in the pastoral search process. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

TODAY 

Church Nursery 
Brandi Davis 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Monica Hagedorn 
1st-5th: Cortney Prosser 
 

Bulletins 
Tyler McLean 
 

Greeters 
Larry & Candie Vanderpol 
 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Kerry Vasquez 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Arlene Doeden 
1st-5th: Laurie Zylstra-Haagsma 
 

Bulletins 
Jeff Meenderinck 
 

Greeter 
Karlene Reynolds 
 

 

It’s Easter Sunday and today is a day of hope and promise as we cele-
brate Christ’s resurrection! We welcome you to our service and want 
you to know that we have been praying that you will sense God’s pres-
ence and grow in your relationship with Him as you worship with us. He 
is risen!  Pastor Dave Lindner will be bringing the message this morning. 

If you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program.  All of this happens down in our Kid’s Zone. 
Kids ages PreK-K through 5th grade are dismissed just before the 
morning message. Please remember to sign in your child at the check-
in desk just down the north hall in the Kids Zone. 

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually & enjoy the life God created us for. 

APRIL 
17TH

Our Mission 
To love people where they are 

and help them follow Jesus 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

CRISTY GILDEN 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR 

360-510-1502 
email: cristy@crosspoint-church.com 

 

SARAH LINDNER 
PASTOR OF ADULT MINISTRIES 

541-912-5367 
email: pastorsarahnaz@gmail.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
TUESDAY - THURSDAY 

8:30AM - 1:30PM 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

email: info@crosspoint-church.com 
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ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (offering 

boxes located in 
foyer and at back 

of sanctuary) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
CrossPointlynden 
after you sign in 


